Regular Monthly Meeting April 11, 1996

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held Thursday, April 11, 1996, at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Andrew Piccuta and Richard Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved for the March 14, 1996, meeting.

Police Chief Anthony DeCarbo gave the police report.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the general fund bills. Motion Carried.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second Rick Flora to pay the sewer fund bills. Motion Carried.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to pay the tax refunds. Motion Carried.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to adopt resolution #3-1996, Designating Saturday, April 20th, 1996 as Clean Up day in Shenango Township.

Public Comment:

Mr. Oran Allen, asked who runs the road crew in the absence of the Roadmaster, and could one of the other Supervisors do so? Supervisor Piccuta stated that at the organization meeting held in January only one roadmaster was appointed. Supervisor Piccuta also stated that he would check in with the road crew on a daily basis, in the roadmasters absence.

Mr. William Alexander, asked what roads would be paved? Supervisor Piccuta read a list of roads to be paved.

Mr. Dan Calvert, asked if there was an ordinance regarding junk vehicles and burning.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to adjourn.

Brian D. Tame

Brian D. Tanner

Secretary-Treasurer